

Newsletter September 6, 2019

We are pleased to announce that Preferred Meal Systems, Inc. will be our food provider for all student meals this year. Our school participates in the Community Eligibility Program, and all enrolled students of Greater Heights Academy are eligible to receive breakfast and lunch at school at **no charge** to parents each day of this school year.

You may view the daily breakfast and lunch menus at the Preferred Meal Systems website, which is www.preferredmealsmenu.com. Click on "Find Your School" on the left side, select "MI" and "Greater Heights Academy", and display menus. In addition, nutrition information for meals can also be viewed by scrolling over the food item on each menu. Meals supplied by Preferred do not.org/not/not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/not/www.not.org/no

The U.S. Department of Agriculture prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for employment on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where applicable, political beliefs, marital status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, or all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or funded by the Department. (Not all prohibited bases will apply to all programs and/or employment activities.)

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the <u>USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form</u>, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint filing cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY COMING SOON!

Picture day will be on Thursday, September 26. ALL kids will be photographed even if they don't pay for pictures. **ALL kids must be in uniform.** Forms will be coming home soon.

SCHOOL REMIND

Sign up for important updates from Greater Heights. This is a fast and easy way to get information right on your smartphone!

IF you have a smartphone and would like get push notifications, then open your web browser and go to the following link:

rmd.at/bef2ccc

Follow the instructions to sign up for Remind. You'll be prompted to download the mobile app.

IF you don't have a smartphone and want to get text notifications, then text the message @bef2ccc to the number 81010.

Don't have a mobile phone? Go to: rmd.at/bef2ccc on a desktop computer to sign up for email notifications.

Don't forget to sign up for the Bus Remind, as well! This is a great tool if there are any problems with your child's bus. Call the office with a working number and they will add this to your child's bus route.



SEPTEMBER 26 – SCHOOL PICTURES
OCTOBER 24/25 – PARENT/TEACHER
CONFERENCES
OCTOBER 28-NOVEMBER 1 – NO
SCHOOL (INTERCESSION)